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ORANGE HIGH SCHOOL 

 
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians: 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and filled with anticipation for the upcoming academic year. As we embark on 

this new journey together, I am thrilled to extend a warm welcome to each of you on behalf of the entire Orange 

High School Community. 

 

First and foremost, I want to express my gratitude for the incredible efforts and resilience demonstrated by our 

students, parents, and staff throughout last several years. Together, we overcame challenges and celebrated 

achievements that have undoubtedly strengthened our school's spirit and sense of community. As we step into 

the 2023-24 school year, I am confident that the dedication and commitment of our students, combined with the 

ongoing support from parents and the expertise of our exceptional teaching staff, will make this year one of 

growth, discovery, and success. 

 

This academic year brings with it a myriad of opportunities for both academic and personal development. Our 

commitment to providing a nurturing and inclusive learning environment remains unwavering. We will 

continue to foster a culture that encourages curiosity, critical thinking, and creativity, preparing our students for 

the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead. Throughout the school year, we will focus on enhancing 

communication between the school and our families. Open lines of communication are crucial in ensuring that 

every student receives the support they need to thrive academically and socially. We encourage parents and 

guardians to actively engage with our school community, attend events, and participate in the various activities 

planned for the year. Our dedicated teaching staff is prepared to inspire and guide each student on their 

educational journey. We have exciting curriculum enhancements, extracurricular activities, and special events 

planned to make learning both enriching and enjoyable. 

 

In conclusion, I want to express my sincere enthusiasm for the year ahead. Together, let us create an 

environment where every student feels valued, challenged, and motivated to achieve their full potential. If you 

ever have any questions, concerns, or ideas to share, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or our 

administrative team. 

 

Wishing you all a successful and fulfilling school year! 

 

Educationally, 

 

Mr. Anthony Frantantoni 

Assistant Principal of Athletic and Academics 

 

 

WE ARE PROUD. WE ARE ONE. WE ARE TORNADOES! 
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